

January Newsletter

Welcome Back! Happy New Year! Hope everyone had a great holiday and New Year! We are looking forward to the New Year! Lots of learning and fun coming our way! Speaking of fun, we have our 100th day of school party on January 23rd! It will be a pizza party with lots of games and fun!

Dates To Remember!

January 15th - JPLC Closed (MLK Day)

January 23rd - 100th Day of School Party

Don't forget to check your child's backpack to add clothes if needed!

What are we learning?

Jan 2nd- 5th- Welcome Back!

Jan 8th-12th -Winter

die

Jan 15th-19th - Snowmen

Jan 21st-25th - Arctic Animals

Jan 28th- Feb 2nd- Polar bears and penguins